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May 26, 2023 
 
Dear Co-laborers: 
 
Greetings from hot, dry, and dusty Honduras.  The dry season has extended longer than normal, affecting 
the crops that should have been planted several weeks ago.  People suffer from allergies due to the smoke 
from forest fires and the dust.  Thank you for your prayers and notes of encouragement.   It is a privilege 
to continue to represent you in Honduras.   I am striving to continue to do what God called me to do 
many years ago and what Alba and I did together for many years. 
 
Praise the Lord that recently a single man named Javier has joined our mission church.  He was saved in 
the States and went to a Bible Institute in Costa Rica.  He worked in a church a few years in Nicaragua 
and recently returned to Honduras.  He is excited to start serving the Lord with us and loves to go on 
visitation.    Also, a young lady who came as a toddler asked to talk to me about being baptized, so I will 
be baptizing her soon.   During Holy Week, I was privileged to preach at my parents’ mission church.  
We had joint services, including a sunrise service.  I also was asked to preach at the family camp of a 
church from a large city two hours from here at the nearby lake.   Javier went with me.   They are always 
a blessing to be around.   
 
I will be resuming a ministry I had before COVID, teaching older elementary school students in a night 
school.  Please pray that we will see souls saved and added to the church through that ministry.  There 
will be about fifteen students from ages 13 to 26.   
 
The last week of July, I will be helping my parents in a medical brigade with a group from Heritage 
Baptist Church of Haslet, Texas, near Fort Worth.  There will be a gospel outreach during the patients 
waiting time.  Please be in prayer for that special week.   
 
Thank you again for your faithful prayers and financial support.  I covet your prayers.  May God bless 
you greatly.   Please change immediately the address of the IBFI where you send our support or 
correspondence.  The new address is:  

IBFI Mission Agency 

PO Box 151259 

Fort Worth, TX  76108 

Yours with Hope for Honduras, 
 
 
 
Leslie Priday 

The LESLIE 
PRIDAYS 

 

THAT THEY 
MIGHT SET 
THEIR HOPE 

IN GOD  
Psalm 78:7 

 
 

Honduras! 
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